
May 1, 2020

As part of our normal monthly maintenance, our biologists and technicians visited the water 

resources at Deer Lakes HOA on the following date(s):  

We will return in May to perform our scheduled lake management and maintenance.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (505) 681-2500.  Thank you again for your 

continued confidence in our company.

Sincerely,

Jake Shandler, Fisheries Biologist

Aquatic Consultants, Inc.

Your lakes were assessed for aquatic vegetation problems, water quality was monitored, and 

overall lake condition evaluated.  Following are the results of the monitoring and any 

subsequent treatments or management actions:

04/30/2020

Trout Pond
April 30 - Chara and bottom algae were treated during this visit. Water knotweed has 

also began to grow and was treated as well. No fish were observed during this visit. 

Excess feed was taken back and a credit will be given for the unused feed.


